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From: Kateri West
To: Eye, Alison M.
Subject: Stop EZEE Fiber and require full repairs
Date: Tuesday, June 3, 2025 8:34:54 AM

Dear City of Albuquerque:

As a resident of High Desert I have been dismayed by the destruction to sidewalks 
and roads caused by EZEE Fiber’s haphazard installation. The so-called repairs to 
the sidewalks on Academy and Spain have left discolored large sections of sidewalk 
that do not match the surrounding area using obviously cheaper grade of concrete 
than was originally used. Bricks were destroyed and not repaired. The damage left 
has scarred a once beautiful sidewalk. For what? We have fiber optic cable that 
works fine. Why not take their services to parts of NM without high speed internet 
access? Now they want to come into our neighborhood and destroy our personal 
private properties. Their services are not needed. Until they fully repair the destruction 
they have left on work completed they should be stopped from further unnecessary 
destruction. 

Sincerely,

Kateri West
Albuquerque resident
6109 Club Cholla Ct NE
Albuquerque, NM 87111
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